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Gentlemen, it’s a somber to note that the club has 
lost 3 members or past members this year, Bud 
Baker, Terry Brown and Wayne Oberreuter. I hope 
it ends there.

As you are aware the July Ride and the barbque/
party at Rancho Samataguma both to be hosted by 
Terry and Charlene Brown were canceled due to 
Terry’s untimely death. No word yet on services 
for Terry, they will be forwarded when received.

Looking forward, we have the Ride on Sunday Au-
gust 27th at Crouch Meadows in Laguna hosted by 
the Tulock Ranches. This is a scenic ride through 
pastures and pine trees where the Tulocks summer 
pasture their cattle. Look forward to seeing you there.

Also the Annual Ride is fast approaching on Sep-
tember 20th -24th. Tuck Arnold and his committee 
are preparing a great ride with trail rides, sorting 
clinic by James Greer, a sorting competition, shot 
gun shoot, and cowboy challenge along with good 
company. Tuck reports that there has been a good 
signup so far.  If you haven’t signed up yet or have 
guests that want to add, its not too late. Don’t for-
get the work party 8:30 Saturday September 9th 
and to get your raffle/auction donations turned in 
to Rick White and his committee.

	 ~ Steve Vaughn ~
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